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Julie Wilson 
Relocation Strategies 
20 S. Central 
Clayton, MO 63105 
 
Julie, 
 
On behalf of the Post-Dispatch, I wanted to thank you for the fantastic work you did to make our move a 
success. As I've learned, sometimes things happen during a move outside of anyone's control. When 
that happened to us you really rose to the occasion and overcame a series of exceedingly challenging 
obstacles. Not only that, you managed through these obstacles with a calm, professional and upbeat 
manner that helped  keep employees, movers, vendors and building staff on task and focused on their 
individual roles. If you ever were stressed, we never saw it. I would gladly and wholeheartedly 
recommend you to any business looking for relocation services. I hope we never leave our new office 
space but I know who we'll call if we do. Thanks again.   
 
 
 
Ian Caso 
General Manager 
 

 
 

 


